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18 August 2016 
 
 

Fireworks Displays from Pontoons Moored in St Julians Bay 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that firework displays in connection 
with the feast of St Julian will be let off from 4 pontoons moored in St Julians Bay. The pontoons 
will be moored in position (as shown on attached chart) on Saturday 27 August 2016. 
 
 
The fireworks display will take place on Saturday 27 August 2016, between 2145 hours and 
2345 hours. 
 
The pontoons will be removed from position as soon as the fireworks display has finished. 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of not less 
than 60 metres from the pontoons during the above-mentioned displays.  Mariners are to note 
the above and navigate with particular caution as the pontoons will remain moored in position 
during the night. 
  
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 




